
The Centre for Women & Co. work on the frontline every day empowering

women with the resources and support they need to stay safe in an abusive

relationship or home and rebuild their lives.

To help CFW continue the crucial work we deliver everyday, the Miles

government has invested $3 million towards the purchase of a new home in

Springwood. Here, The Centre for Women & Co. team will be able to provide

even more support to women and children experiencing or escaping

domestic, family, and sexual violence. We’ll also provide a women’s health

hub for the Logan area.

Saying thank you is never going to be enough to express our gratitude and

excitement that we are able to provide amazing services to the Logan

community and now be able to deliver them in this incredible building! The

team and I are just beyond thrilled and honoured. So much hard work has

gone into making this happen and we couldn't have done this without

Shannon Fentiman, Cameron Dick, Mick de Brenni and our CFW Team!

We will move our Logan team by early July and advise partner organisations

and clients of the new address upon settling in. 
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